
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/29/2021 4:56:08 PM

First name: Bob

Last name: bumstead

Organization: retired

Title: 

Comments: Darren and Team

 

 

Thanks for this exhaustive presentation.  While I enjoyed the old days when I could walk in to Tamolich pool and

visit it undisturbed by others, I know those days are gone unless I visit "off season".

 

I generally like your plan, especially moving the trail to the east side,the future option of limiting the numbers who

can access the pool at a particular time, the video feed to the office to help monitor use, the emergency access

improvement, and the ban on swimming and diving.

 

I see the proposed trail has as switchback portion and that you propose as much universal access as possible.

These two situations seem to be incompatible.  While I support universal access especially to a possible overlook

site of the river, I hope that your desire to provide universal access will not result in excessive altering of the

natural terrain.

 

I assume that the new trail system will not allow bicycles or motorized skateboards and wheels.  Your past

construction of the bicycle bypass near the old trail prevented a good deal of trail conflict and danger.  As an avid

bicyclist myself I very much appreciated that move.  I suspect, though that bicyclists will attempt to visit the pool

from the existing bicycle bypass.

Do you foresee this as a problem and how would would you deal with an unauthorized connecting trail between

the bike bypass and the pool?

 

Thanks for considering my comments.


